Background information to the staff use agreement
The principal and all school staff, teaching and non teaching, whether or not they make use of the school’s computer network, Internet facilities, computers and other technology equipment/devices in the school environment should be issued with a use agreement 
It is also important that other visiting professionals, such as relievers and teacher trainees, are made aware of the school’s cybersafety initiatives and requirements. If there are community education classes then consideration should be given to issuing the tutors and adult students with a use agreement. 

After the staff have met and had the opportunity to discuss the agreements, section ‘C’ of the agreement is then filed at school. Staff should then retain section ‘A and B’ of the agreement for on-going reference. 

